WOODLAND ELEMENTARY
MAY 2010 SBDM MINUTES
May 5, 2010/ 6 p.m.
The regular meeting of the Woodland Elementary School SBDM Council met at 6 p.m. in the Media Center.  Members present were Chalis Packer, Sharon Head, Sara Bollinger, James Moyers and Teresa Morgan.  Not present:  Vicky Todd and Dana Ingram.  Mary Silva recorded minutes.  No guests were present.

1.  OPENING BUSINESS

a.  The May agenda was approved by the council.

b.  The April minutes were approved by the council.  

c.  Good News – 

1)  CATS testing is going well.  We’ve had good rapport reports, especially with special ed students and their scribes/testing partners.

2)  Woodland’s track team took second place!
2 STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT
We are currently in the middle of CATS and MAP testing.
3.  PLANNING
4.  BUDGET REPORTS

a.  The council reviewed the April schedule of balances.

5. COMMITTEE REPORTS
a.  FRC – We reviewed the May and June schedules
b.  The April accident report was read by the council.
c.  Behavior Committee – has recommended making no changes to handbook except for asking students not to bring toys to school.  This is already in the handbook but we will have teachers reinforce it by going over it with students and having them highlight it in the handbook when they are reviewing rules.
d.  Moving Committee – All teachers are informed of which classrooms they are moving to in the building.
e.  Scheduling Committee – The schedule for 2010-11 is complete but will require some minor changes.
f.  Uniform Committee – Suggested that we put photos of students in all of the correct versions of the school uniform on our website as well as framed in the office for parents and students to see.  Also suggested that we show correct uniform examples on morning announcements and have uniforms enforced by administration.  Print uniform violations in duplicate for teachers so they can send them home with students.  Testing t-shirts may still be worn as part of the school uniform.
g.  Social Committee – No changes.  We will continue on as we have been.
6.  INFORMATION
7.  NEW BUSINESS

a.  SBDM and PTO elections will be taking place next week.
b.  A request was made to get benches or some type of seating for the playground for teachers to use.  This was discussed and will be considered.
c.  A concern was voiced about there not being any caution lights near our school entrance.  We will check into

8  EXECUTIVE SESSION

a.  Ron Ronk, Debra Keffer, Hershel Buckley, and Doris Sadler will all retire at the end of this school year.  Heather Angus, Stephanie Meredith and all part-time ESS employees have received non-renewal slips, as well as Jo Ellen Thomas and Joe Washington.  

The meeting was adjourned @ 7:40 p.m.

